
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

16th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the start of the year, and a very warm welcome to all new to the school. 

Denton is a thriving community and full of support – whether new to the school or 

otherwise, please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions, or need 

any help with anything at all.  

 

School Ping, ParentPay & contact details 

Please make sure you have access to School Ping and ParentPay; this will ensure you 

receive all communications from the school and can pay for school lunches and trips. 

It is vital that the school office has up-to-date contact details, including phone 

numbers and email addresses. Please contact the school office if you have any 

questions.  

 

Diary Dates 

Please see the attached list of Term 1&2 dates. 

 

Clubs 

A list of clubs is also attached. Please email the school office if your child would like a 

place at any of the clubs; teachers will then be in touch to confirm details (please be 

aware that clubs may have a waiting list).  

 

Drop-off and Pick-up: Yellow Lines 

Please be aware that it is an offence to stop on the yellow zig-zag lines outside of the 

school between 8.00-9.30am and 2.45-4.00pm. Please make sure no cars stop on the 

yellow zig-zag lines at drop-off and pick-up times. This ensures the road is kept as safe 

as possible for the children.  

 

I hope you enjoy the Bank Holiday weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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